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We did not make any technical research about the project because of the 

Ceng477 exam. 

Instead this week we talked about the future of the project. As a group, we have 

seen that our work lacks feedback, that makes the project process slower. Additionally, 

this makes it harder to state the project goal clearly for us. Since we do not receive any 

feedback from our supervisors, it seems impossible for us to satisfy their requirements in 

our design and implementation. We want an urgent, face to face meeting with the 

company to clarify some questions on the project. 

Some of the other project groups are constantly in touch with the  supporting 

company, but unfortunately we can not say the same for our company. Apparently, this 

discourages the group to work on the project.  

Under these circumstances, we are not as optimistic about the flow of the process 

as we were in the beginning of the semester.  


